
Dr. Andrew Graham 
British Museum (Natural History) 
Cromwell Road, London SW7 5BD 

Dear Andy: 

October 2, 1984 

Glenn Huss passed your letter on about the unknown meteorite from India, 
possibly Gurram Konda. I would be willing to send our specimen to you if you 
wish. Could you make a thin section for me too? I don't plan to work on it, 
but would like to have a section for our collection. 

Let me know if you want me to send the specimen. I enjoyed meeting you 
and attending my first meteoritical meeting. I am trying to get the Monnig 
Collection organized and look forward to more meteorite research. 

AJE/ljc 

cc: Glenn Huss 

Sincerely, 

Arthur J. Ehlmann 
Chairman 


